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Dear Sir or Madam:

The Missouri Coalition for the Environment supports the comments to
be submitted in May,1985, by the Nuclear Information and Resource Service
regarding the proposed rule entitled " Decommissioning Criteria for Nuclear
Facilities" (50 Fed. Reg. 5600, February 11,1985).

S ncerely

($ ' [W
Thomas R. Crane
Executive Director
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